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I am in the process of updating the press release announcing the request for 
nominations for the 2019 Living Treasure Award.  Last year, the panel of Living 
Treasure recipients indicated their commitment to encouraging members of the 
community to place names in nomination.  I am following up with them to 
determine whether or not any progress has been made in that regard. 
 
As suggested by the ACC Committee assessing our projects, I am exploring an 
ACC partnership with FiftyNorth (formerly the Senior Center) as we work to gain 
greater visibility for the Living Treasure project in the Northfield community. I’m 
pleased to report that I have a meeting scheduled next week with Director Lynne 
Pederson and two members of her staff. 
 
I ask Commissioners to please consider members of the arts community to be 
placed in nomination and encourage possible nominators. We have one 
nomination on file from last year that is still active.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Bonnie Jean Flom 
 
 
 
 
 


